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 Congratulations to Jazirah, Aaliya, Ashlyn, 
Shemar, Damarion, Jamari, Armand, Keis'ziah, 
Akhirah and their families for successfully 
completing and returning homework last semester!
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We are working on the concepts
of more than, less than and equal
to, counting to 100, and teen 
numbers.  We have finished
learning about weight, capa-
city, and measurement.  In
addition we will be working
on simple addition 
within 10.

smarsha2
Typewritten Text
ELA

smarsha2
Typewritten Text

smarsha2
Typewritten Text

smarsha2
Typewritten Text
Skills

smarsha2
Typewritten Text

smarsha2
Typewritten Text
During our skills block time we 
are continuing to work in small 
groups on letter sounds and read-
ing simple 3 letter words.  Extra
    practice at home on vowel 
 sounds is greatly appreciated.  
  Remember we are just working 
on letter sounds, not naming the
letters.
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  Any questions/concerns please email
 me at Shannon.Lanz@rcsdk12.org or leave me a message at 482-9290.
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Friday we will be celebrating Valentine's day!  Please
have your child fill out 22 cards for their friends by
ONLY writing their name on each card in the from 
spot.  If you bring in treats, please bring in 22!




